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Friday 20th June 2025 

 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
On Wednesday 2nd July, Y4 will be walking to Endcliffe Park to carry out an invertebrate hunt to enrich the 
learning in our science project. Weather permitting, we will leave school at 11:30am to have a picnic in the 
park, carry out the hunt and play some team building games. We will return at approximately 3:00pm. If it is 
too wet, the visit will be cancelled and we will have an indoor ‘picnic’ and complete the invertebrate hunt at 
school. 
 
Children will need to dress appropriately for the weather (sunhat, suncream, sensible shoes for walking, a 
light coat in case of rain). They should also bring a snack, packed lunch and plenty to drink in a resealable 
bottle. Please remember not to include any nuts or foods containing nuts in their packed lunch. They also 
need to bring any medication they require for the day clearly labelled. There is no cost for the visit. 

 
Please note your child may be photographed as part of the visit and their photo used to promote the event 
possibly on the internet or celebrate back in school. If you do not wish your child to be photographed, 
please inform us on ParentPay. 
 
We would also welcome additional adult helpers for each class.  If you are able to help, please provide 
details on ParentPay and your child’s class teacher will get in touch if your help is required.  
 
Please give your permission and photo consent on ParentPay. 

 
We are looking forward to our visit.  
 

 
Miss Hopkins, Mr Hancock and Miss Hawkins 
The Y4 Team  

 
 
 

 


